
 

To all applicants, 

 

Applicants are directed to submit necessary application letter and 

documents, as specified in the job opening announcement, to the Human 

Resources Management Service (HRMS) at 4th Flr., Senate of the 

Philippines, Roxas Blvd., Pasay City with telephone (632) 552-6601 to 

6680 loc. 4258. Please do not submit application letters and resumes at 

Senate Website email as we cannot act on any application. All postings 

made in here are for announcement purposes only. 

 

For your information. 

 

Webmaster 


